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Class 3 and Class 4 (inc Y5’s from Class 5) French Day  

Wednesday 28th March 2018  

 

Dear Parents, 

 

As part of our Modern Foreign Languages curriculum, we have organised for the 

children in Classes 3 and 4 (and the Year 5’s from Class 5) to experience a day 

in the life of a French child on Wednesday 28th March. The children will have 

the opportunity to experience French culture, food and language.  

 

As part of this Madam Ruse, who the children may remember from teaching 

French in classes last year, will be attending and emerging the children in the 

French language and culture.    

 

To cover expenses for this day, we are asking for a voluntary contribution from 

each child of £2.00.  

 

Please provide your voluntary donation of £2.00 by Wednesday 23rd March via 

Parentpay.  

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs Duffy, Miss Walford and Mr Stroyd  

 

Broadmanor,  

North Duffield,  

Selby, 

North Yorkshire  

YO8 5RZ  

Telephone:  

01757 288487 
 

Head Teacher 

Mr Andrew Russell                 
E-mail: admin@northduffield.n-yorks.sch.uk 

Website:  www.northduffield.n-yorks.sch.uk 
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